
June 24th, 1924

Rev. Dr. W. J. Clark, 
517 Clarke Avenue,
7,'estmount, Que.

Dear Dr. Clark:-
I beg to acknowledge and to 

thank you for your letter of June 23rd enclosing 
account against the Trustees of the Robert Bruce 
Scholarship Fund.

I am attaching copV of a letter 
which I have to-day written to Dr. Laird. This 
explains my position in the natter.

Yours faithfully.


